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SPECIAL MEETING  
OF THE CITY COUNCIL 

OF LINN VALLEY, KANSAS 
DECEMBER 20, 2017 AT 1:00PM 

 
 

 
A Special Meeting was held with the following agenda: 
 

- Vehicle for Police Department 
 

Present at the meeting were Council Members Dennis Kidwell, Lew Donelson, Dan Davies (via 
phone) and Jason Jenkins (electronic communications). Council Member Brad Pennington was not 
available. Also present were Police Chief Corey Murrison and City Clerk Karen Siffring. 
 
With Mayor Jeanne Dwyer absent, Council President Kidwell Council presided over the meeting. 
Council President Kidwell called the meeting to order at 1:00 pm. 
 
Chief Murrison explained the need for a vehicle was due to an accident with a police vehicle 
currently owned by the City. Two options for replacement were described.  One was a used Ford 
SUV with approximately 50,000 miles from the Kansas Highway Patrol for $21,750 and available 
now. The other option was a new vehicle at the cost of approximately $32,000 but not available 
until April. After discussion, Council Member Donelson made a motion to move forward and 
authorize Chief Murrison to purchase the Kansas Highway Patrol vehicle.  The motion was seconded 
by Council Member Davies and passed 4-0. The motion carried.   
 
Council Member Kidwell made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  The motion, being seconded by 
Council Member Donelson, carried 3-0. The meeting adjourned at 1:20 pm. 
 
Submitted by   
Karen Siffring 
City Clerk  


